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Dear Families,
Even though this past week was short, it was filled with learning and growth. Please make sure children are reading every night at home. We want to help foster a love of reading and the best way to do so is for children to have opportunities to read many different types of writing including from books, magazines, newspapers, etc.


Upcoming Events

· No School: October 9, 2019
· School Tour: October 10, 2019


Announcements
· Below is  the State Accountability Resource tool that measures how the school has performed (performance and growth) within each demographic:
https://tools.nycenet.edu/start/
· See link below to the Environment Survey:
https://tools.nycenet.edu/guide/2019/?utm_source=schools.nyc.gov&utm_medium=Public_Page&utm_campaign=School_Page#dbn=10X024&report_type=EMS
There is also a bulletin board by the main office tracking our 1 year, 2 year, and 3 year progress in each question. 

Notes
· Please check out our first monthly newsletter on our school website: www.ps24school.org courtesy of our wonderful parent coordinator, Florence Byrne.
· If your children take the bus, please remind them to wear their seatbelts at all times. 


If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov


We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration







